
 
 

Date: 13/09/2022 

C 24 (2022-23) 

 

To 

School Parents (Grades 1-3) 

Ref:- FIELD TRIP 

 

Dear Parents,                                             
 
Your child will soon be going on a school field trip to Gadre Marine Export Pvt Ltd, MIDC 
Mirzole on Thursday, 15 September 2022. This visit will be a unique hands-on educational 
experience. The field trip includes meeting various community helpers like doctors, nurses, 
safety engineer, environmentalist, gardener, support staff, labours and understanding their 
roles in the society. We are sure your child will return filled with excitement and knowledge. 
We are excited to share our time with them! 
 
To ensure that your child has a fun and safe experience we ask for your help with the 
following: 

- Wear Sports Uniform (White T shirt and Blue Trousers) 

- Notify your teacher of any health conditions/concerns 
We can accommodate our programs to meet your needs. 
 
*The field trip will be conducted in school hours and hence the school and bus timings 
stay same. 
 
 
 
Regards, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

SVM. 

 


